
 Sand Creek C. C. Recap:      June 8, 2015 

 

The MSGA’s third tournament of the 2015 season was held at Sand Creek C. C. in Chesterton, IN 
on June 8th.  Play was on the Marsh and Lake Nines. 
 
The turnout was 108 players.   
 
As for the golf course, it was in excellent condition.  The greens were quite fast and the fairways 
in near perfect shape. 

Unfortunately, after playing approximately twelve holes, thunderstorms with rain, wind and 
lighting started and play was stopped.  After waiting for another hour and reviewing the radar 
of the storms, the tournament was cancelled.  The tournament was not rescheduled. 
 
No Awards for Flight winners, Skins and Closest-to-Pin were awarded.  All players were 
returned their Awards pool and Skins pool entries to be refunded at the next tournament. 
 
Players who entered and played were awarded participation points for the season long Brady 
Cup competition.  Kent Naylor continues to lead the competition with 815 points, followed by 
Ed O’Conor with 735 points.  Top-25 standings are shown on the Brady Cup tab. 
 
 


